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August, 2013
Dear Parents/Guardians:

In an effort to keep our students safe before and after school, all parents need to use our drop-off/pick-up loops.  Please do not drop-off or pick-up students in the parking lots or on the side of the street.  
Drop-Off Procedures:

7:15 – 7:30 Drop-Off:  
Use South Elementary Loop

7:30 – 7:55 Drop-Off:  
K-3rd grade students use South Elementary Loop


       
           
4th – 6th grade students use North Elementary Loop

Inside Recess Days:    
All students K – 6th use South Elementary Loop

Pre-K Drop-Off: 
  

Use EC Loop from 7:45 – 8:15


Pre-K  Breakfast:         
Pre-K can be dropped off at 7:45 in South Elementary Loop for breakfast 

Pick-Up Procedures:

2:40 – 3:00 Pick-Up
K – 3rd grade students use South Elementary Loop




4th – 6th grade students use North Elementary Loop




(If a 4th – 6th grade student has a sibling that gets picked up in the South 



Elementary Loop, they will be allowed to walk to the South Elementary to be 



picked up with their sibling)

Elementary Students are never allowed to walk to the store or to Jr. High or High School before or after school.  Car Riders will not be allowed to walk to any area besides the pick-up loops to get picked up.  If you choose to park in the parking lot after school to pick up your child you must walk to the cafeteria door at South Elementary or the office door at North Elementary before we will release your child.  It is very important for the safety and security of our students, that parents use the loops for drop-off/pick-up.
Thank you,
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Kye Payne



           Julie Belk

South Elementary Principal

           North Elementary Principal

